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Welcome Aboard elected and appointed officers for 2011!
The Change of Watch is a venue of fellowship in celebrating the 
accomplishments of the past year and to swear in new leaders.

What seems commonplace to you today will be a treasured history in 
a few years. Consider starting a History ScrapBook starting with your 
program and photos from your Flotilla's change of watch. Each month, 
you can add to your book, so that at the end of the year you have a 
treasury of memories of the year. How about each flotilla designate an 
official historian to collect and categorize these materials. 

For more ideas on effective stewardship of flotilla history resources, 
contact our own Jake Lincoln who serves as the District's Historian.
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On the Cover: 
(L to R) COMO Jack Witemeyer welcomes 
in new FC's and VFC's. COW M.C. Walt 
Alsegg. Good Fellowship enjoyed by all. 
CDR Terry Johns DIRAUX presents the 50 
Year service award to FL84. Howard 
Friedman VFC FL83. Phil Appenzeller 
awarded Auxiliarist of the Year by COMO 
Witemeyer. Fred Klemm receives his RBS 
device from Dan Hartman DCDR.
This Page: 
(Clockwise from Top) LT Jeffrey Craig and 
wife Komp. COMO Jack Witemeyer. CDR 
Michael Senecal and wife Julie. LT Scott 
Murphy and wife Rhonda. Ken Brown 
DCOS. Gene Morris DCAPT-E. CAPT 
Meredith Austin.  LTJG Gary George and 
wife Amanda. Bruce Long DCAPT-E. 
COMO Robby Robinson.
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Want to see 
photos of YOUR 

members?

SEND them to 
MARINER

Clockwise 
from Top:
Inez and Bud 
Troiano FL83. 
Gladys Heise 
receives the 
first Auxiliary 
Grave marker 
from FC 
Holmes for 
her husband, 
the late Frank 
Heise FL83. Ed 
Gillespie FC86 
and wife Lila. 
BMC David 
Alexander and 
George Smith 
FL86. Allen 
and Patricia 
Nordt FL83. 
Jake Lincoln 
FL83. BM1 
"Hitch" 
Hitchner wins a 
gift at FL85's 
COW. CAPT 
William Kelly 
and wife Angie 
greeted by 
Natalie 
McFeeley FL 
86.



Clockwise from Top:
Sue Wade FL85 wins a gift at FL83's COW. Stanley Friedman 
FC FL85 presents the Auxiliarist of the Year Award to 
Regina Stretch and Sue Wade. Dan Hartman DCDR grabs a 
gift. LT Scott Murphy recives the esteemed Rubber Duck 
Award from Jake Lincoln FL83. Jake Lincoln, LT Scott 
Murphy and BMC David Alexander. LT Jeffrey Craig 
presents Stanley Friedman FC FL85 with a Plaque of 
Appreciation from the Crew of USCG STA Atlantic City. 
William Hartley receives the FL83 MDV Award from Bill 
Holmes FC. page 4

upcoming 
events

02-06 FEB - A.C. 
Boat Show

05-19 FEB - C.M. 
crew school

25MAR-16APR - 
A.C. crew 
school

14may - ops 
workshop

25-27 MAR - 5NR 
spring 
conference

LUCKY BAG: Thurs 
1200-1300
2nd & 4th fri 


